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SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, 2021 1:00PM

Baldwin County Commissioners Office

IN REGARDS TO COVID:

To whom it may concern,

In dealing with Covid, I plan on having someone at all roads on the parade route 
with barricades.  I will instruct them to make sure everyone wears a mask, and 
separate to be 6 feet apart.  There is plenty of space on Ponce de Leon to be able to 
space everyone.  The parade route is very small and the most I've seen was 3 deep, 
and it was at the ends of streets where I will have people posted. This can be 
managed with the amount of space on the parade route.

I will also tell parade riders that we must enforce the Covid rules and that every 
participant wear a mask and to keep 6 feet apart.

I hope this answers your concerns and I look forward to hearing from you.

Gayle Pierce

Parade organizer 251-423-4722
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